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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication - N61110813 

Chrysler Group LLC (Chrysler) announced a safety recall on certain 2013 model year 
(PF) Dodge Dart models equipped with the "Mopar 13" performance upgrade package. 

Approximately 56 of the above vehicles may have front seat mounted side airbags 
which may not have been inserted into the seat cover intensifier sleeve prior to being 
secured to the seatback frame. This may affect the performance of the side airbag 
during certain side impact events. 

Chrysler will conduct a voluntary safety recall on all affected vehicles to inspect the seat 
mounted side airbag module to insure it was installed correctly. 

Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past. 

We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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